Friends of the Columbus Public Library Minutes November 17, 2015

[bookmark: _GoBack]Attendance: Deb Chevas,  Michelle Hoffmann, Pam Monroe,  Janet Halvorsen, Linda Parpart, Nora Vieau, Connie Schultz, Kristen Hart, Mary Jo Wentz

Meeting started at 7:05pm

Minutes from October 20, 2015. Michelle made note there was a motion made by Nora to approve the purchase tables for the community room ($450x4), the Die Cut Machine for the Children's Library ($345) and #2 chair dollies ($99 each) for the community room.  Seconded by Michelle. Motion carried. Nora motioned to except minutes with addendum, seconded by Linda.  Motion carried.

Treasure’s Report  November 17, 2015 Checking $1200.25, Savings $2310.30, Petty Cash $50.00 Total Assets $3560.55 Motion made by Janet to accept Treasure’s report, seconded by Deb.  Motion carried.

Wish List: Katrina reports the library no longer needs to purchase a Die-cut Machine, another library was kind enough to donate one.  In place of that Katrina is requesting funds to purchase a Die-cut start up kit that would consist of a variety of die cuts and a storage shelf ($701.25), also lego base plates to be used in Lego Club.  Linda made the motion to approve the purchase of the start- up kit ($701.25) and Lego base plates up to the amount of $100.  The group would like recognition for the donation (possibly on the storage shelf) and also would like the machine to be available to the public, upon request, at the library.  Nora seconded the motion.  Motion carried.

Pam recently visited the Prairie du Sac library during a book sale and in place of prices the Friends ask for donations.  This would be something to try during our smaller sales such as Friday Night Out.

Nora brought up an event planned by a Root for Columbus event.  Starting November 21st there will be a "Story Walk" around Columbus.  The story "Snowman at Night" will be displayed at stations around town.  Each station lets the reader know where to go next, ending at the Library where a snowman craft can be made (during business hours).

Holiday Volunteer Celebration:  The library is holding a meal for all Library volunteers.  Tuesday December 15th 5:30-6:30pm. Feel free to bring holiday cookies to share or just arrive ready to eat and enjoy some great company!

Connie reports no recent activity on the on-line sales.  Deb and Mary Jo volunteered to help Connie with future postings.

On a personal note: A big thank you to my fellow Friends who threw a mini baby shower (coordinated by our awesome President, Linda) for Nora and myself.  This group is amazing! Thank you Ladies!!

Next Meeting: January 19, 2016, elections will be held.  THERE WILL BE NO DECEMBER MEETING.
Nora made the motion to adjourn the meeting, Connie seconded.  Motion carried. 
Meeting adjourned at 7:45pm

Respectfully Submitted, Michelle Hoffmann Secretary
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